
Week of 
September 5 - 9

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading –We will stretch and blend sounds in words
this week. We will learn the sounds for letters V, P, and 
F. Our story this week will be Huggapotamus and we
will identify characters and make connections to the
text. 

Grammar – We will continue learning about nouns this 
week. Nouns name people, places, and things.

Writing – We will start getting familiar with writing our 
first and last names. 

Math – We will learn all about the numbers 1 and 2 
and how to represent them in different ways. 

Science–We will continue to learn about living and 
nonliving things. 

Handwriting - When helping your child practice
writing, please remind them that capital letters should
only be used at the beginning of a name with the rest
of the letters being lowercase. I expect mastery of the
first name by the end of September. Please practice at 
home with a pencil. This week, we will learn to write
the letters D, P, B, and R. 

Pop Tabs – Our class will be collecting the tabs from
alumnium cans. Please send in any you may have
collected at any time. These will be used to raise funds
for the Ronald McDonald House. 

Important Dates

September 5 –
Happy Birthday,

Charlie!
Labor Day, No 

School

September 7 –
School Pictures

Behavior

We are all getting 
into the swing of 
kindergarten. This 
coming week, we will 
really be focusing on 
using watching eyes, 
listening ears, and calm 
bodies as we continue 
to learn. Ask your child 
how their day went and 
if they are doing well 
with these expectations.


